

## Republic of the Philippines

## Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1128
Tel. Nos. (632) 8929-66-26 to 29 · (632) 8929-62-52
8929-66-20 · 8929-66-33 to 35 · 8929-70-41 to 43
Email: web@denr.gov.ph; Website: https://denr.gov.ph

## **MEMORANDUM**

FOR/TO

ENGR. WILLIAM P. CUÑADO

Director

Environmental Management Bureau (EMB)

REGIONAL DIRECTORS

Cordillera Administrative Region (CAR), National

Capital Region (NCR), Regions I, II, III,

CALABARZON, MIMAROPA, V, VI, VII, VIII, IX, X.

XI, XII, and XIII

PROJECT DIRECTORS/MANAGERS

Ambitious City Promises (ACP)

Demonstration of BAT and BEP in open burning activities in response to the Stockholm Convention on

POPs (BAT & BEP in Open Burning)

Global Partnership for improving the food cold chain in

the Philippines

Implementation of PCB Management Programs for

Electric Cooperatives (ECs) and Safe e-waste

Management (PCB-WEEE)

Project for Capacity Development on Improving Solid

Waste Management (SWM) through Advanced/Innovative Technologies

Ozone Depleting Substances – Extension of Institutional Strengthening Project (Phase XII)

FROM

THE DIRECTOR

Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service (FASPS)

**SUBJECT** 

FASPS UPDATES NEWSLETTER

2<sup>nd</sup> OUARTER 2021

We are glad to furnish your office with copies of the 2021 2<sup>nd</sup> Quarter issue of FASPS Updates, the official newsletter of the Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service (FASPS). FASPS Updates newsletter's physical copies reach all DENR offices, including bureaus, regional offices, and attached agencies.

[Foreign+'48sisted and Special Projects Service Tel. Nos. (632) 8926-2689-0D, 8926-8065 PPD; 8928-0028-PMD; 8927-6755-PAMD; 8926-8052-PMED Website: https://lasps.dcm.gov/ph/ Featured in this release on page 10 is the Implementation of PCB Management Programs for Electric Cooperatives (ECs) and Safe e-waste Management (PCB-WEEE) Project.

The newsletter is also made available to the public through our official website at this link: <a href="https://fasps.demr.gov.ph/index.php/public-relations/quarterly-newsletter">https://fasps.demr.gov.ph/index.php/public-relations/quarterly-newsletter</a>.

We will be delighted to also feature content submissions from EMB foreign-assisted and special projects for the next releases of our newsletter. Likewise, we welcome your comments and suggestions as important inputs in improving our subsequent publications. You may contact Ms. Sheela Legaspi or Ms. Laarni Marciano of the Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division (PMED) through e-mail addresses legaspisheela@gmail.com and lymarciano@denr.gov.ph or through tel. no. 926-8052 for purposes of contribution.

Thank you very much for your continued support! We look forward to future collaborations with you.

For your information.

WILFREDO J. OBIEN